
TODAY AT PEACE 
The flowers this morning are from Dennis & Carol Seaman in thanksgiving to God for 

our loving and supportive Peace family. We will sincerely miss all of you!  

The Monthly Mission & Ministry offering for September is the Peace Lutheran Church 
Social Ministry Fund which exists to help with the needs of people in our 
congregation.  

Serving Today - Elder: Dennis T; Reader: Marti S; Ushers: Bill & Betty W, Rich & 
Linda C; Organist: Pat Hager  

THIS WEEK AT PEACE  
SUNDAY 9:00 AM Worship (Holy Communion) 
TUESDAY 10:00 AM Foundation Meeting 

THIS WEEK IN THE WORD  

Weekly Devotions: The Scripture readings for next Sunday are Numbers 11: 4-6, 10-
16, 24-29; Psalm 104: 27-35; James 5:(1-12)13-20; Mark 9:38-50 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE  
Hearing assistance devices and large print copies of the worship service are 
available.  Please ask an usher.  

CD recordings of today’s worship service are available at no charge by calling the 
church office at 358-8338.  

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Due to the increase in Covid cases in the area, Trunk-or-Treat will be cancelled for this 
year. 

The Annual Spaghetti Dinner has also been cancelled for this year. 

Please return your short bible study surveys today. There are extra forms on the 
information table near the return box if you forgot to bring yours back.  

Bob & Mary Johnson would like to thank everyone for their prayers, phone calls, get 
well cards, and food deliveries as they recuperate. They are getting better each day and 
will be back before you know it! 

If you haven’t returned your Stewardship goals, you can still bring them in and place 
them in the collection plate to be put in the box on the altar. Please try to return them 
by the end of October. 

Volunteers: The October Volunteer Schedules are on-line or in your mailboxes. 

If you are interested in helping out as an usher, once a month or less, please talk with 
head ushers, Bill or Betty Wentland. A short training session will be scheduled in the 
near future.  

There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex for anyone interested in attending the LWML 
Fall Rally in Eagle River on October 14th. 

Visit with Pastor: With the blessing of the Elders, Pastor Rathjen would like to meet 
with each family in the congregation either here at church or in your home. Most 
Tuesday and Wednesdays through the end of October at 1:30, 3:30, and 6:30p are 
available. If these times will not work for you, we can make other arrangements. 
Please call Kris at 715-358-8338 to make an appointment. 

Are you working on your articles for the next issue of the Connections? Who are the 

people that have had the strongest impact on your life? Please e-mail your story by 

September 22nd so we have adequate time to compile the next issue. 

Today is the last day to drop off children’s shoes for the Orphan Grain Train. 

Donations can be placed in the box in the library. Thank you to all who 

participated. 
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FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

The sign-up sheet for coffee fellowship is available. Please consider bringing a treat 
to share and indicate if you can set up/make coffee and or clean up. Join us for 
coffee, delicious treats and conversation after the worship service in the Fellowship 
Hall. The sign-up sheet is in the Narthex. 

Altar Flowers: The 2021 Flower Chart is on the bulletin board. Please fill out a 
request form when you sign up for flowers and return it to the church office. The 
order forms are next to the Flower Chart on the bulletin board. Thank you. 

Prayer Shawls – Prayer shawls are lovingly made by members of our congregation 
and given to people in time of need or times of celebration. If you know of someone 
whom you would like to give a prayer shawl, please contact our church secretary. 

Greeting Cards – Are you looking for just the right card to send to someone you've 
been thinking about? Check out the Christian greeting card display at the information 
desk.  The assortment of cards covers a variety of topics such as birthdays, 
anniversaries, get well, thinking of you, and praying for you.  Please make use of 
them as the Lord uses you to care for and encourage the people he has placed in your 
life. 

LAST WEEK AT PEACE 
Worship Attendance Total Contributions          09/06/21 to 09/12/21 

Sunday, September 12 - 53 General Contributions: $4887.50 
 E-Giving General  $40.00 
 Property Maintenance Fund $30.00 
 Peace Lutheran Foundation $1000.00 
 Wish List: $100.00 
 Monthly Mission for September: 
        Social Ministry $175.00 
 Total Mission for September:             $365.00 

The electronic giving option is available on the church website. Options to give 
electronically can be done by credit/debit card, or by checking account. Call the 
church office at 715-358-8338 if you have any questions.  

(General Contributions of $3980 are needed each week to meet our budget.) 
Thank you for your generosity. 

 


